
ATTENTION 
 

ALL BOROUGH OFFICES WILL BE CLOSED ON FRIDAY 

DECEMBER 23 AND MONDAY DECEMBER 26, 2011 

THEY WILL REOPEN ON TUESDAY DECEMBER 27, 2011 

 

BOROUGH OFFICES WILL ALSO BE CLOSED ON 

FRIDAY DECEMBER 30, 2011 AND MONDAY, JANUARY 

2, 2012 THEY WILL REOPEN ON JANUARY 3, 2012. 

 

HAVE A SAFE AND PLEASANT HOLIDAY SEASON!  
 

 


